
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 22, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift from Schoolcraft College 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of used computers and screens from Schoolcraft College, with an 
approximate value of $5,040. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of used computers and screens will be used in the high school counseling areas 
to replace obsolete equipment.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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